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I wish to register my strong opposition to the proposal to remove the
requirement for voter identification by voters at State and Local
Government Elections.

Voter identification is one of the few ways that electors can have assurance
that there is no fraudulent voting being carried out by those who want to
influence the electoral outcomes. It does not seem at all sensible to change
the law; and there has been extremely little consultation or reference to the
electorate on this proposal. It is almost being done as a fait accompli.
 
Yours Sincerely
 
Alan Adrian Webb
 

Brookfield
Qld 4069
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